

## FW: Complaint regarding alleged failure of Cherrybrook Technology High School to respond to correspondence

SOaP Metropolitan North Nirimba To:	27 November 2018 at 13:59
Sent on behalf of Jason Miezis, Relieving Director Educaonal Leadership The Hills	
Dear Dr Morgan	
Thank you for your correspondence, your comments have been noted.	
Principals receive a number of requests for informaon, but ar e not obligated to redecisions based on local priories.	espond. Principals make
Thank you for raising this ma er with me.	
Regards	
Jason Miezis	
RELIEVING DIRECTOR EDUCATIONAL LEADERSHIP	
THE HILLS	

On Behalf Of FIRIS Communicaons Sent: Tuesday, 27 November 2018 12:21 PM

To: Jason Miezis

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: Complaint regarding alleged failure of Cherrybrook Technology High School to respond to correspondence

**Dear Director Miezis** 

I am writing to request information regarding the status of FIRIS' complaint.

Please note that if there is no significant response to the complaint by COB Monday 3 December 2018, FIRIS will be contacting the NSW Ombudsman's office.

With regards

Dr Darrin Morgan

NSW Operations Director, FIRIS

--- Forwarded message ---

From: FIRIS Communications <religionsinschool@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, 12 Nov 2018 at 14:23

Subject: Complaint regarding alleged failure of Cherrybrook Technology High School to respond to correspondence

To: Miezis, Jason

Cc:

Dear Mr Miezis

I have been informed that you are the Relieving Director, Educational Leadership responsible for Cherrybrook Technology High School.

Please see the attached letter of complaint and its attachments.

With regards

Dr Darrin Morgan

on behalf of FIRIS

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain privileged information or confidential information or both. If you are not the intended recipient please delete it and notify the sender.